VILLAGE OF HOMEWOOD



DATE OF MEETING: October 8, 2024

BOARD AGENDA MEMORANDUM

To: Village President and Board of Trustees

Through: Napoleon Haney, Village Manager

From: Amy Zukowski, Finance Director

Topic: Increase of Limited Scavenger Licenses

PURPOSE

The Village has recently received an application from D&P Construction Co., Inc. of Chicago, IL for a Limited Scavenger License. The number of Limited Scavenger Licenses that can be issued and active simultaneously is limited to five, per the Homewood Municipal Code. There are currently three businesses that hold Limited Scavenger Licenses in the Village. This increase in the Limited Scavenger Licenses requires Board approval.

PROCESS

Limited scavenger licenses allow the holder to deliver and remove roll-off dumpsters and their contents from private property. These licenses do not authorize the holder to provide regular curbside garbage, rubbish, or refuse collection and disposal services to residential or commercial customers.

The Homewood Municipal Code states that the Board will approve or deny a license application on the basis of the information furnished in the original application, any additional information furnished to the Village Board at its request, and on the basis of the applicant's proven history of successful collection and disposal of refuse in the Village or elsewhere.

D&P Construction Co., Inc. is seeking approval of their application for a Limited Scavenger License in the Village.

OUTCOME

Approval of this request will allow D&P Construction Co., Inc. to serve the businesses and residents of Homewood.

FINANCIAL IMPACT

Funding Source: N/ABudgeted Amount: N/A

Cost: N/A

VILLAGE OF HOMEWOOD



LEGAL REVIEW

Not Required

RECOMMENDED BOARD ACTION

Approve the issuance of a Limited Scavenger License to D&P Construction of Chicago, IL.

ATTACHMENT(S)

Application